
To whom it may concern,

I had the pleasure of working with Mohammad E. Sepehr on a utility project named the "Adobe AIR
Assistant''. The tool was designed to help developers configure their application and integrate libraries
developed by our company.

Sepehr's dedication, attention to detail, and collaborative spirit was appreciated and I recommend
Sepehr for any future endeavours.

Sincerely,
Michael Archbold

Director
distriqt Pty Ltd


